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CELE is happy to welcome all first semester students of various undergraduate 
programmes (2020-23) of AUD. 
 
It is necessary for all newly admitted students of undergraduate programmes to 
undertake an English Proficiency Test. The EPT is aimed at assessing the competence 
of students in English, so that relevant support can be provided and that teachers can 
align their courses accordingly.  
 
Please note that the scores in this test are NOT counted in any course assessment or 
the programme scoresheets. They will only be used by concerned teachers for 
planning their courses and organising English support. It is strongly recommended 
that students should not take any outside help or indulge in copying, because it may 
lead to an incorrect idea of their English proficiency and ultimately be 
disadvantageous to them.  
 
The test will be held online due to the Covid-19 pandemic restrictions. The test is 
scheduled on Monday 28th December 2020 from 11 am to 1 pm. A link to the online 
test will be sent to the registered mail IDs of the students 10 minutes before the test. 
 
The test will be of 2 hours’ duration and will carry 50 marks. It will have objective 
questions based on grammar and vocabulary, some reading passages and one writing 
task. The test will be provided as a Google Form. 
   
 
 
Best Wishes! 
 
CELE Team 


